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6th June 2019 
 
Foundation, Years 1 and 2 Sports Day – Tuesday 18th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The K.S.1 Sports Day (Foundation & Years 1 and 2) will take place on Tuesday 18th June and will be in two 
parts and last the majority of the day. 
 
The main part of the day children will take part in a series of sporting and athletic challenges to earn points 
for their team.  The aim of this part of the day is for everyone to take part and enjoy sport, whilst earning 
points for their team.   
 
The second part of the day will consist of traditional running races for each year group combined with class 
races.  Each child may elect to take part in either of these races. 
 
The programme for the day will be as follows: 
 

9.15 a.m. – 10.15 a.m. Team Competition Part 1 
10.30 a.m. – 10.45 a.m. Break 
10.45 a.m. – 11.45 a.m. Team Competition Part 2 
12.00 p.m. – 1.30 p.m. Lunch 
1.30 p.m. – 2.30 p.m. Individual Competitive Races 

2.30 p.m. Presentations 
 
You are welcome to come and support your child for as much or as little of the day as you wish and this year 
we are introducing the opportunity for you to stay on the school ground during playtime rather than go off-
site. If you wish to stay, there will be a designated area for you to use and please bring a healthy snack for 
you and your family to enjoy. However, we would ask all parents and family members to leave the school 
grounds at lunch time and return for the afternoon if they wish to do so. The running track will be marked on 
the new sports field and can be accessed via the school car park. Children participating will be seated together. 
We request that parents keep to the other side of the track. Alternatively, there is an elevated bank which is 
ideal for viewing. If it is hot on the day it may be appropriate to bring an umbrella to provide you with shade. 
 
On the day your child will need their P.E kit, a sun hat and sun cream (which should be applied at 
home before arriving at school), and a water in a named plastic screw top bottle.  
 
We hope you will support your child on what promises to be an exciting day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs van der Wal  
PE Co-ordinator 
 


